
Dear Senate Rules Committee, 
 
I am writing to urge you to decline to pass SB 1050.  This bill is bad for our farmers and foresters 
because it opens them up for development of non farm and forest related dwellings.  This bill would also 
erode Measure 49, a measure that had wide spread support.  Making this major change  with little 
notice and next to no opportunity for public input erodes at the trust we put into our systems of policy 
making. 
 
sincerely, 
Katy 
 


